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NOTICE OF NO ELECTION 
 
The number of qualified candidates submitting 
letters of intent to serve on the Viola Town Council 
(Board of Commissioners) by the deadline did not 
exceed the number of positions that are expiring. 
  
Therefore, an election is NOT required. 
 
The next regularly scheduled Town meeting will 
take place on Tuesday, April 13, 2021 at 7:00 pm at 
the Viola Town Hall on Church Street. 
 
 

All are Welcome!! 
 

 
 
 
 

March 11, 2021 


